Embassy of 3?; LI«\"‘“ A

The Sultanate of Oman e LIt =
Tokyo f i 3 S'_;L
Ambassador's Office 7'1* d;' ., ’ R
-"t-ln{ﬂ -""_"'1 "-'"—rr_'—_‘-
3" April, 2025

Dear New Students of Yamanashi Gakuin University,

It is my great pleasure to extend my warmest congratulations as you
embark on this exciting new chapter of your academic journey. This is a
time of new opportunities, challenges, and discoveries that will shape
your future.

As you begin your studies, | encourage you to embrace every experience
with curiosity and determination. Education is not only about gaining
knowledge but also about building connections, exploring perspectives,
and contributing to a brighter world.

Wishing you success, growth, and fulfilment in the years ahead.

Warm regards,

r

Dr. Mohamed Al Busaidi

Ambassador of the Sultanate of Oman
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